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From: Rosemarie Dennis
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Dominica Henderson
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2023 12:07:08 PM

 

To:
Rules Committee
Supervisors Dorsey (Chair), Walton, Safai
Clerk: Victor Young
Email: Victor.Young@sfgov.org
(415) 554-7723
Monday at 10:00 a.m. weekly
Dear Chair Dorsey and Supervisors Walton and Safai,

I send this correspondence in support of Dominica Henderson’s appointment to the
SFMTA Board of Directors. I’ve known Dominica for over 14 years  through our work
togetger at the San Francisco Housing Authority and as a wonderful and true friend.  

Dominica is a dedicated public servant who is committed to her neighborhood, community,
and to the City of San Francisco. She is truly invested in the health and well being of our City
and the recovery efforts that are currently the main focus of the future success and
sustainability of the City of Saint Francis.

She has an innate ability to connect with others and is a true community builder. Even
though she works in Oakland, Dominica still spends much of her free time serving San
Francisco through her community service, the Bayview CAC, and supporting local events
and businesses. 

As a native 4th generation San Franciscan, a single woman head of household, a widow, and a
homeowner, issues including safe meighborhoods, access to reliable transportation options,
and numerous quality of life issues matter to me as a SF citizen. I trust that the SFMTA will be
well-equipped to develop responses to many of these  issues with Dominica as a member of
the Board of Directors, and I recommend that
the Board of Supervisors approves her appointment.

Thank you and respectfully,

Rose Marie Dennis 
Rosemariedennis17@gmail.com
 415-713-2178 
2 Stanford Heights Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94127 
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Rules Committee
Supervisors Dorsey (Chair), Walton, Safai
Clerk: Victor Young
Email: Victor.Young@sfgov.org
(415) 554-7723
Monday at 10:00 a.m. weekly

Dear Chair Dorsey and Supervisors Walton and Safai,

This letter is in support of Dominica Henderson’s appointment to the SFMTA Board of Directors.
I’ve known Dominica for over 25 years from growing up in the city together to our community
service projects in the Bayview on behalf of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. Dominica is a
dedicated public servant who is committed to her neighborhood, community, and to the City of
San Francisco.

Dominica has an innate ability to connect with others and is a true community builder. Even
though she works in Oakland, Dominica still spends much of her free time serving San Francisco
through her community service, the Bayview CAC, and supporting local events and businesses.
As a fellow native San Fransican, I have watched Dominica become an exemplary servant leader.
As many friends and loved ones have moved out of the city, Dominica has been steadfast in her
commitment to her Bayview roots, being unwilling to move away. She has prioritized issues like
mentorship of young Black women and the wellness of her Bayview neighborhood. Likewise, I
also consider mentoring young women in addition to safe and accessible public transit as vitally
important to me.

I trust that the SFMTA will be well-equipped to develop responses to those issues with Dominica
as a member of the Board of Directors, and I recommend that the Board of Supervisors
approves her appointment.

Thank you,



Fatimah Aure
San Francisco, California 94104






